
PTA Swap Shop offers thrifty wardrobe solutions  

Look no further than the Pearland Council of PTAs’ Swap Shop/Community Closet to refresh your child’s wardrobe 
without denting the budget. The Pearland Council of PTAs' Swap Shop/Community Closet is set to reopen. 

Through the Swap Shop, Pearland Independent School District parents may donate or exchange gently-used 
clothes for their children to wear to school. 

The shop helps offset the cost of buying school clothes by allowing parents to trade children’s outgrown school 
clothes for something fresh. 

Thanks to a voucher program, the shop also gives away clothes to district families in need. 

Hours of Operation:   SWAP SHOP 2023-24 Dates, 5-7pm: 
• 8/8 
• 9/12 
• 10/10 
• 11/14 
• 12/12 
• 1/16 
• 2/13 
• 3/19 
• 4/9 
• 5/14 

 
Where Is the Swap Shop? 
The Swap Shop is in the brown building behind Pearland Junior High West and across from PACE Center (2314 Old 
Alvin Road). 

 Enter from Old Alvin Road and turn in the driveway leading to PACE. The building is straight ahead. Look for a 
“Swap Shop” banner. 

What May Be Exchanged or Donated? 
 Clothing to be exchanged or donated cannot have ink/marker/pencil marks, missing buttons, tears or other flaws. 
In addition, all items must be washed and neatly folded with no missing buttons, tears or any other flaws to the 
fabric. 

 The shop accepts only Pearland ISD dress code approved clothing. 

Donations of lunch kits, backpacks and new or gently-worn shoes are also welcome. 

Donations of NEW socks and underwear are also welcome. 

What Is the Clothing Voucher? 
A voucher allows families in need to get donated items without exchanging. 

For clothing vouchers, contact your school nurse, counselor or principal. Vouchers must be signed in fresh ink. No 
copies are allowed. 

How Do I Volunteer? 
The Swap Shop always needs volunteers. For more information, contact Angie 
Clawson angie.clawson@yahoo.com. 
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